
PCAA  

AUGUST 18TH, 2025 

THIRSTY BADGER  

6:00 P.M.  

Members Present: Mary Hoffmyier, Tina Huppert, Jack & Mary O’Neil, Kevin & Connie 
Burgess, Linda Sarnstrom, Dale Hanson, Bill Bakalich, Dan & Wendy Smith, Kim Deiss, 
Gary Huppert, Butch Kinneman, Jamie Langer, Dawn Kobs, Joe & Sue Strong, Jim & Toni 
Bergman, Gaylen Langer, Gene & Andi Benck, Dave & Kim Deiss, R.B. & Sandy Bayer, Mark 
Books, Joanie Churchill, Brad & Leann Gutting, Brian Stein, Scott Ryden, Sheldon Huppert, 
Roger & Delores Fritz, Yvonne Blodgett, Scott & JoAnne Gulbranson, John & Jean Marko, 
Kevin & Diane Johnson, Mark & Tammy Blodgett, Keith Nugent.  

Meeting called to order by Jack @ 6:00 P.M.  

Secretary’s report read by Mary and motion to accept the minutes by Jim Bergman and 
Gaylen Langer.  

Treasurer’s report read by Tina and motion to accept the report by John Marko and Scott 
Gulbranson.  

Old Business:  

Fair Booth update: Sheldon -Tent works well and $2471.00 was received with 47 raffle 
tickets and 31.00 in maps, 4 new memberships and 50.00 donation.  

Raffle Ticket update: Dave- 50 tickets left to handout. They are all due back by Oct 20th for 
the drawing.  

Scavenger Hunt update: Mary and Wendy- less than 40 books left to sell. Different paper 
for the booklets would be better. September 15th all booklets are to be turned in at any 
participating place or to any committee member.  

Clothing Fundraiser: Designs by Jill clothing fundraiser were 256.00 for us. Furlongs Design 
Studio is still open currently. 

New Business:  

El Paso Parade on August 17th went good using the Ducks to give out during the parade.  

Clyde’s had a UTV ride on August 23rd at 11:00 A.M. to participate in.  



Spring Valley Dam Days will be on September 21st @ 2:00 P.M. and more Ducks will be 
purchased for the parade.  

New Banners: Dave Deiss will get new banners for parades and spend up to 1000.00 and 
motion to accept the motion by Wendy and Jack.   

Motion was made to donate 1000.00 to Spring Valley Fire Department and EMS each. 
Motion accepted by Dave and Dwight.  

Dave Deiss talked about the legislation about getting trails open for establishments in the 
area and regional reps and president of the UTV Association (WATVA). Dave will keep us 
informed of any updates.  

Planning for a group ride in the first part of October.  

Next meeting will be on September 15th at the Ellsworth Country Club.  

Meeting was adjourned at 6:35 P.M. by Dwight and Gaylen 

 


